
                  American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc. 
                                               6731 Whittier Ave, McLean, VA 22101 
 
 
 
December 13, 2004 

RE:  FCC ID: PQP-WI233G_ATCB001997 
Attention:  Joanna Chen 

I have a few comments on this Application.  Please note that further comments may arise in response 
to answers provided to the questions below. 
1. Please note that while the report states 2412 to 2462MHz, the manual mentions channels 12 and 

13, which is above the 2462MHz frequency.  As these channels are not allowed in the US, please 
confirm and provide evidence that the device only operates on channels in the frequency range of 
2412 to 2462MHz in the US. 

2. Please provide a manual with the required rf exposure 20cm separation distance statement. 
3. Please note that while the report states a reverse SMA was used, the schematics indicate an SMA 

antenna connector is used.  Please note that this is not a unique connector.  Please verify and 
please provide evidence that the device meets the unique connector requirements of part 15.203. 

4. FYI - Please note that when you compare a peak reading for compliance reasons, you must 
compare the peak reading to the proper limit. For example, on page 32 of the report you state that 
the peak reading at 7236MHz has a margin of 20.89dB. Please note this is not correct as the limit 
that is to be compared to show compliance is to be the average limit NOT the 20dB over average.  
Thus the actual margin for the purpose of compliance is 0.89dB not 20.89dB. Please remember 
that for compliance you must compare your findings to the average limit.  Please report your 
findings to the correct limits so that the correct margins can be reported. 

5. Please note that you state the setup was done in accordance to ANSI C63.4.  Please note that the 
setup photos show significantly greater distances between equipment on the table than 20cm.  
Please explain and please provide test data with equipment setup in accordance with ANSI C63.4 
separation distances. 

 
 
Dennis Ward 
mailto:dward@AmericanTCB.com 
 
The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced 
application.  Failure to provide the requested information may result in application termination. 
Correspondence should be considered part of the permanent submission and may be viewed from the 
Internet after a Grant of Equipment Authorization is issued.  
 
Please do not respond to this correspondence using the email reply button.  In order for your response to be 
processed expeditiously, you must submit your documents through the AmericanTCB.com website. Also, 
please note that partial responses increase processing time and should not be submitted. 
 
Any questions about the content of this correspondence should be directed to the sender. 


